AMBEDKAR UNIVERSITY DELHI
KAVERI HOSTEL FOR GIRLS
Dated: 27.07.2017

NOTICE FOR POSTPONEMENT OF THE DATE OF INTERVIEW FOR
ADMISSION TO GIRLS HOSTEL-2017-18 FROM 2" to 3" August, 2017

This is notified for the information of all the applicants for
admission/re-admission to hostel that date for interview has been

changed from 2™ August, 2017 to 3" August, 2017. Interview for
admission to Hostel will now be held on Thursday, 3rd
Auqust,2017 from 10.00 A.M. onwards in the Faculty Lounge,
AUD Campus, Kashmere Gate.

Kindly note that appearing of name in the list for interview
does not confirm allotment of Hostel.
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